
 

 

REPORT TO PARENTS 

More information regarding 
Tec-Voc happenings can be 
found at www.tecvoc.ca or 
on twitter at @tecvocwpg. 

 

STUDENTS TURNING 18 YEARS OF AGE 

Parents are reminded that once a student turns 
18, we require a waiver signed by the student to 
enable us to provide information to parents re-
garding the learning of  the student.  Waivers are 
mailed home the month before the student turns 
18. Please talk to your child about this require-
ment before their 18th birthday. 

SAFE ARRIVAL 

         To enhance our existing absence-checking procedure, Tec-Voc is using a stu-
dent absence reporting system called Safe Arrival.  Safe Arrival will make it easy for 
you to report your child's absence. Parents/Guardians are asked to report their 
child(rens) absence in advance using any of these 3 methods:  

 

♦ Using your cell phone, download and install the SchoolMessenger app from the 
Apple Store or the Google Play Store (or from the links at https://
go.schoolmessenger.ca). The first time you use the app, select Sign Up to cre-
ate your account.  Select Attendance then Report an Absence. 

♦ Use the SafeArrival website, https://go.schoolmessenger.ca. The first time you 
use the website, select Sign Up to create your account.  Select Attendance then 
Report an Absence. 

♦ Call the toll-free number 1-855-278-4513 to report an absence using the auto-
mated phone system. 

 

These options are available 24 hours/day, 7 days a week. Future absences can be 
reported at any time. Thank you for your patience and cooperation as we imple-

ment this new system. 



 

 

Tec -Voc is hosting a Wellness Fair on April 6, 2022 at 12:00-2:00pm.  There 

will be various organizations, providing information about health and well-

ness.  Come visit the therapy dogs and grab some hot chocolate!  



 

 

Are you in Tec-Voc High School, in partnership with Manitoba Aerospace, offers a free,             
post-high adult training program in Aerospace, called AMMOP (Aerospace Manufacturing 

and Maintenance Orientation Program).    

The AMMOP Open House/Registration evening is scheduled to take place in person at Tec 

Voc on Wednesday, April 27, 2022  6:00 pm.   

Interested attendees please register at https://bit.ly/AMMOPOpenHouse2022    

Contact Sylvia Martin symartin@wsd1.org for more information. 

Are you interested in a career in Aerospace? 



 

 

Tec-Voc High School Football Program is Rebooting  
for the 2022 Fall Season  

The Tec-Voc Football Program is excited to announce the rebooting of the football program in 
preparation of the WHSFL Fall 2022 season. Preparation for the fall season begins April 4th & 
6th with indoor practices for the boys Rugby 15’s program. Future practice dates to be an-
nounce.  Once the snow has cleared the field, practices will be scheduled outdoors. In addition to 
the rugby 15’s program, the Tec Voc Football Program will be holding a Spring Camp to all eligible 
grade 9, 10, and 11 student-athletes who are attending Tec Voc High School in September 
2022. This will be a 2-week mini-camp with a controlled scrimmage with Kildonan East Collegiate 
in the first week of June 2022.  More information to follow.  

  
 

For more information contact Brian Weiser (bweiser@wsd1.org) 
or by phone, 204 786 1401. 

GRAD INFORMATION 
• DINNER & DANCE 

 Viscount Gort Hotel 

 Friday, June 24,2022 

• CONVOCATION 

 Calvary Temple 

 Monday, June 27, 2022 

 12:00 PM 
 

Please see Tec-Voc website 
for more details or contact 
Mrs. Darbyshire in Room 325 
for further information.  

 

Email: tdarbyshire@wsd1.org 

Phone: (204) 786-1401 ext 
512 



 

 

Join on TUESDAY, APRIL 12, 2022 from 6-8:30 PM ET for a very special CAREER DISCOVERY EXPO!  

Skilled in STEM: Keeping the World Moving is a trailblazing event that provides the necessary acknowledgment that individuals in STEM 

and skilled trades careers have been, and still are, heavily relied upon to keep the world moving during the Covid-19 pandemic.  

As what seemed like a total world shut down in March of 2020, when many around the globe lost their jobs or were laid off, those in STEM 

and skilled trades were able to keep working. Comprised of courage, drive, and selflessness, we welcome you to honour these individuals 

and help us inspire a generation of professional newcomers to consider working alongside these extraordinary and devoted citizens.  

Who should attend?  

• Grade School Students and their parents/guardians  

• High School Students  

• New Graduates 

• Teachers, Guidance Counsellors and Educational Influencers  

What you can look forward to:  

LEVEL UP: CAREER ADVICE FROM THE CORNER OFFICE: Industry-leading executives will share what it takes to shatter glass ceilings 

and advise on how to take a seat at the table.  

THE ART OF CHOCOLATE: FIRESIDE CHAT: Join Red Seal Certified Chef Tammy, Raven’s Rising and President and Founder of Build 

a Dream, Nour Hachem-Fawaz as they make an exciting announcement.  

KEEPING US MOVING PANEL: Celebrate and support those who stepped up and who continue to work tirelessly to keep the world mov-

ing. Interact and be inspired by a dynamic group of panelists that will encourage the next generation to consider a rewarding career in the 

STEM and the Skilled Trades.  

TAKE CONTROL OF YOUR CAREER: Students will be able to choose their own career discovery path through breakout rooms and indus-

try tracks that will cover:  

• Construction 

• Industrial  

• Transportation  

• Science & Technology  

• Engineering, Art & Math 

PLUS MUCH MORE!  

• Connect with companies that want to hire you! Get industry secrets to give you the confidence and edge against your competitors.  

• Elevate your experience with a scavenger hunt, games and prizes!  

Tell Me More! Please see flyer or email info@webuildadream.com to discover how you can get involved.  

SIGN UP FOR FREE TODAY! The first 500 registrants will receive a self-care kit including artisan chocolates from Raven Rising  



 

 


